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Provider Notification 
SN91085134 
 
Date: July 11, 2005 
 
To:  Facility-Based Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC), Voice over Internet Protocol    

(VoIP) Service Providers and Wireless Service Providers (WSP)   
 
Subject:   Facility – Based CLECs, VoIP Service Providers and WSP – (Product/Service and E9-1-1) 
     Introducing BellSouth VoIP E9-1-1 Service Offering  
 
  
This is to advise that BellSouth is responding to the rapid change in the way people communicate today 
by offering VoIP service providers (VSP)  who are providing voice services to end users the opportunity 
to purchase direct connection to each of BellSouth’s sixty-four (64)  E9-1-1 Selective Routers for 
purposes of providing E9-1-1 to their end users customers..  In addition to the E9-1-1 options already 
available to VSPs, BellSouth is committed to expeditiously developing this direct E9-1-1 offering for 
sale to VSPs. 
 
This product is being modeled after BellSouth's wireless E9-1-1 offering, which allows for direct 
connection to each of the BellSouth E9-1-1 Selective Routers and provides the capability for the VSP to 
send calling party location information associated with each 911 call.  BellSouth’s offering will enable 
Public Safety Answering Points (PSAP) to receive a VoIP 911 caller’s callback number and the address 
location information as provided by the service provider. This information will be similar to that received 
by PSAPs from standard wired and wireless callers.  This information is particularly helpful in a case 
where the caller has to leave the phone quickly or can no longer talk on the phone.  To enable 
transmission of this information, VSPs must provide current location information and keep such 
information updated in a timely manner as customers relocate their Customer Provided Equipment 
(CPE) to make VoIP calls from locations other than their registered service address.   
 
Following technical trial and process validation work, BellSouth anticipates making this service offering 
available to all interested VSPs offering voice services to end users by August 15th, 2005 
 
Please contact your BellSouth account representative with any questions...  
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JERRY HENDRIX 
 
Jerry Hendrix – Assistant Vice President 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
 


